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Mid-Term Break 

School will be closed for the mid-term from 

Monday 18th Feb – Fri 22nd Feb. Staff will 

be in school training on Monday 25th Feb 

and children start back on Tues 26th. 

Parent/ Teacher Meetings 

Monday 11th Feb – Wednesday13th Feb 

Due to next week’s meetings school will finish for pupils on all 3 days 

at 12.45pm. Dinner will be served as usual each day. 

Monday Morning Mass 

Primary 6 will attend Mass at 10.00am on Monday morning in All 

Saints Church. As the children will be walking to the church they will 

require suitable footwear and a coat. 

Mr. McAtamney’s Class Assembly 

Thanks to Mr. McAtamney’s class for their 

assembly this morning. This was their final 

assembly as pupils at St. Brigid’s and they 

told us all about their upcoming 

Confirmation Well done boys & girls. Confirmation 

Our Primary 7 pupils will receive the Sacrament of Confirmation at 

12.00noon next Tuesday, 12th Feb. Bishop Farquhar will be the 

presiding Bishop on the day. We look forward to a wonderful 

occasion for both the children and the Parish community.   

 

Board of Governor’s Meeting  

The next meeting of the BOG takes place on 

Wednesday 13th February. 

Ballymena Festival 

Poems  

The Festival Committee have notified us about a 

venue change during the festival. The Poems for P6 & 

P7 boys will now take place in High Kirk Presbyterian 

Church. The date remains the same (28th Feb) and the 

times are as follows: 

P6 Boys-9.30am 

P7 Boys-2.00pm 

Parents are responsible for transporting their children 

to these events.  

 

Choral Speaking   

The P3 & P6/7 Choral Speaking competitions will 

also take place in the same venue on 28th Feb at 

11.30am. Transport to these group events is provided 

by the school.  

 

Singing Changes 

There are some changes to the singing programme as 

well. They also switch venue to the Glenariff Suite, 

Adair Arms on 28th Feb.  

 

P5 will take place at 9.30am 

P3 will take place at 2.00pm 

P1 will take place at 4.00pm  

Parents are responsible for transporting their children 

to these events.  

 

 

Jenson’s Artwork  

Jenson produced a lovely piece of work on the cork board. 

Parish Beavers– 7th Ballymena Scout Troup 

The Beavers are the youngest members of the scouts and meet on 

Friday nights from 6.30pm-7.30pm in the Parish Centre. Children aged 

6-8 years old are warmly invited to attend. Contact Janis for more 

information (07719475436). 

Milk Order 

Milk orders are due by Wednesday 13th Feb. 

The price is £9 up to Easter or £20 up to 

June. Please pay the class teacher. 
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Assemblies this Term 

Friday 15th Mar – Miss. Graham’s P5 class 

Friday 22nd Mar – Mr. Cunningham’s P5 class 

Friday 29th Mar – Miss. McAfee’s P7 class 

Fri 12th Apr – Miss. McAleenan’s P3 class   

Some more 

Grandparent Day 

Photos 

“Junior Dr. Bike” 

We had a visit from “Junior Dr. Bike” this 

week. While here he advised the children on 

how to maintain their bicycles and therefore 

keep themselves safer while cycling. Thanks to 

Johnny from “Sustrans” for all of his help. 

Certificate Winners From Last Week 


